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Docket llo. 50-455

Conunonwealth Edison Company
A11!1: Mr. Thomas J. Kovach

tiuclear Licensing Manager
Opus West 111
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, 11. 60515

Lear Mr. Kovach:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated September 17. 1992,
which transmitted thanges identified as Revision 39 to the Byron Station
Security Plan submitted under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they ore
consistent with the provisions of 10 CfR 50.54(p) and are therefore
cceptable.

The enclosure to your letter contained Safeguards Information of a type'

specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and is being withheld from public disclosure.

In accordance with 10 CfR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this lette/ will be placed in the llRC Public Document Rt,om.

sincerely,
,

" Origin 31 signW ty Cynthia D. hersa"
-

Cynthia D. Pederson, Chief
Reactor Support Programs Branco.
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